
	
  
Dear Parents	
  
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week.  
 
In Literacy , we will be working more on speech punctuation as well as the use of 
conjunctions to link sentences together. 
 
In Numeracy , we will be working on multiplication, fractions and time.  
 
In Science, we will be completing an investigation to learn about skeletal growth.  
 
Our IPC topic at the moment is ‘What’s on the Menu’. We will be carrying out research on 
food growth and production.  
 
In Art, we are exploring fruit faces after looking at the work of Giuseppe Arcimboldo and 
will make our own in class.  
 
In ICT, we will starting our new unit ‘We are Meteorologists.’  
 
In PSHE, we will be learning about human rights. 
 
For Spell ings , students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested 
on the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course 
of the week. 
 
Notice & Reminders: 
 

• Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 
• Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 4) for updates from the Year 

group.  
• Please make sure send your child in with a reusable water bottle and cap.  
• Sports ECAs start 1 October. 

 
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Year 4 Team 
	
  

  The week ahead in Year 4         

(01 – 05 October 2017) 


